
 

 
WELCOME GUESTS! 

 We are glad you are visiting us at Buckingham Rd. Church of Christ!  We want to 
extend to you warmth, love and hospitality.  Please fill out a blue attendance card and place it 
in the collection plate during the offering or just leave it on the pew. 
 For Your Children: An attended nursery is provided for infants and toddlers up to 2 

years old.  The nursing mother’s room is in the east cry room.  There is also a cry room on the 
west side of the foyer. 
 Kingdom Kids is an age appropriate class that meets during the sermon time for 

children 3 - Preschool.  The worship leader will dismiss the children at the appropriate time 
and they will be directed to the Kingdom Kid’s meeting area. 
 About our Worship Service: Some of the elements of our service include singing, 

prayer, Lord’s Supper (communion), giving and sermon message.  Please see the below order 
of worship and sermon outline.  Please let us know if we can serve you in anyway.  Thank you 
for coming! 
 If you wish to place membership, our elders would like to meet with you in order 

to get acquainted.  Please let one of our elders know when it would be convenient to meet. 

 
ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Song #147 – I Stand Amazed 
Song #570 – A Beautiful Life 

Prayer 
In Christ Alone 

You Are My King 
Song #595 – I Come to the Garden Alone 

Lord’s Supper 
Sanctuary 

Shepherds Prayer 
Song #316 – Jesus Paid It All 
Song #560 – Living By Faith 

Lesson 
Song #915 – Trust and Obey 

All To Us 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FREEDOM FROM FEAR 
Introduction: Genesis 3:8-10; 2 Timothy 1:7 

 
I. The Voice Of _________ Always Begins With “________ 

_______” 
            Matthew 8:26 
 

II. The Voice Of __________ Says “__________ ________" 
            John 10:27-29; Psalm 112:1,7; I John 4:18 

 
III. Fear ____________ 

A. ________ your fears to yourself and to ___________ -  
Psalm 56:3 

B. _________ your fears to the __________ and to __________ - 
Psalm 56:4 

C. __________ to  doing what someone who ___________ God 
would do – Psalm 56:12-13 
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FOOD PANTRY 
Pantry items: peanut butter, tuna, canned milk 
 

ARDEN COURTS VOLUNTEERS  
Team Second – Please be at Arden Courts, 410 Buckingham Road 
(Richardson) at 10 minutes before 3:00 p.m. today. 

 
LADIES RETREAT 
This year's Ladies Retreat will be September 28-30th at the Sabine Creek 
Retreat Center in Royse City, TX.  The fun begins Friday night at 7pm and we 
will be departing Sunday morning at 11 after worship.  The cost is $84.  More 
information and registration sheets are in the foyer.  Hope to see you there! 

 
BRCC FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 
We will be hosting a Family Movie Night on September 21st at 7:00pm.  All 
ages welcome!  Invite your friends, family and neighbors.   We will be showing 
Greater in the MPA and in the Old Fellowship Hall and we will be showing a 
Veggie Tales movie for anyone 5th Grade and under that do not want to watch 
Greater.  Little ones that are not potty trained will need to stay with parents 
during the movie.  Popcorn, drinks and candy will be provided, but bring your 
lawn chairs, bean bags or picnic blankets.   

 
SYMPATHY 
We extend our sympathy to the Meltons’ in the death of Keith’s uncle. 
The Savoys’ in the death of Laurice’s nephew.  
Darris Johnson in the death of his cousin. 
The Smith family in the passing of Charlies’ sister-in-law, Paulette Smith. 

 
BACK TO CHURCH SUNDAY REMINDERS 
Please Members Leave Guest Parking Spaces Open for our Visitors! Please 
Leave Children Training Room Open for our Guests use! Please Remember 
to be Gracious Greeters! Please Remember the 12 noon Catered Lunch! 
Please Remember Coffee and Doughnuts before Bible Classes Start! Thank 
You! God If It pleases you bless our efforts. Amen  

  
CHILDREN’S WING SECURITY 
You may have noticed some changes to the children’s classroom hallway over 
the past couple of weeks.  It has a new children’s hallway themed paint job 
(thank you painters) and we have been testing some new security measures 
as well.  Starting this week, there will be a dedicated security team member 
assigned to the classroom hallway during class, allowing for the double 
wooden doors at the end of the hallway to remain open.  Starting next week, 
all children will need to check in at the double glass doors.  Thank you for your 
patience as we work to ensure the continued safety of our children. 

 
MNFTM 
The fall session of MNFTM begins tomorrow evening at 6:00 P.M.  Sign up on 
the blue card this morning for desserts for next week.   

                                                                          
 
FOOD FILE COORDINATOR FOR SEPTEMBER IS MAE HUNTER 
 
PRAYER REQUEST SHEETS MAY BE PICKED UP IN THE FOYER 

 




